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From: Cockburn Central
To: FedRedistribution - WA
Subject: FW: Redistribution comments [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Date: Monday, 29 March 2021 12:53:14 PM

Good Afternoon,
From Cockburn email box.
Regards
 

 | Enrolment Officer
Cockburn Central Office | WA Divisional Offices
Australian Electoral Commission
T:  X: 

 

From: Mike Daube  
Sent: Monday, 29 March 2021 12:27 PM
To: Cockburn Central <Cockburn@aec.gov.au>
Subject: Redistribution comments
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 
 
 
I would be grateful if you could convey my comments to those who have been involved in the processes relating to
the Division of Canning.
 
I was delighted to see the decision to recognise Sadie Canning as part of the basis for naming the Division. Sadie,
who was a friend for many years, was a remarkable pioneer who made enormous contributions to the health of the
community, including of course her efforts in Indigenous health and healthcare. This acknowledgement of her work
and achievements could not be better deserved, and I congratulate the AEC on their decision.
 
With best wishes,
 
Mike Daube
 
Emeritus Professor Mike Daube AO Hon DSci FPHAA FFPH
Faculty of Health Sciences, Curtin University

 

 

http://emailfooter.aec.gov.au/email/
http://emailfooter.aec.gov.au/email-promo/

	01 - Objections cover sheet - WA (A805838).pdf
	FW_ Redistribution comments [SEC=OFFICIAL]_Redacted.pdf



